

Dear (insert name)

Thank you for your interest in helping support Harmony Foundation International. Our mission is to share the gift of singing as an extraordinary means of making lives more enjoyable and meaningful by supporting music education programs at high schools and colleges.

The Legacy Life Giving program offers people of all incomes an opportunity to help support our goals and mission for years to come. The Legacy Life Giving program can turn small payments into a major estate gift at a fraction of the cost and is designed to help people who share our passion make a bigger difference.

We greatly appreciate your interest and are always happy to answer your questions. If you need any assistance, please call us and we will be happy to help. Your love of life and concern for others will always be remembered by your family and friends. Please call me and I would be happy to talk to you about our donor recognition program. I look forward to speaking with you and to helping make the world a better place to live.

Respectively Yours,

Clarke Caldwell

President and Chief Executive Officer Harmony Foundation International

Ph: (866) 706-8021